
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 27th March 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Your child has worked hard this term and has been a part of the class achieving 50 class credits, half way to 

the end goal! To celebrate 50 class credits the children have chosen to have a film afternoon.  

 

As part of this, the Year 3 team will be providing popcorn for all children who would like some, if you would 

prefer your child NOT to have any please inform a member of the Year 3 team before the date of the treat.  

 

We will be deciding on the film as a class by having a vote.  The film afternoon will be on Wednesday 5th 

April 2017.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr K Burnham    Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 3 Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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